COLÁISTE ABBÁIN

Adamstown Co. Wexford Tel 053-9240564

E-mail info@colaisteabbain.ie



Friday, 9th April 2021

Re: Return to school for all students

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) and students,

As we prepare to resume school from next Monday, I wish to provide you with a number of updates as set out below. The school will re-open to all students on Monday, 12 April. Students will follow their **Normal Class Timetable**. Remote teaching and learning has finished for all students.

School Transport will operate as it did before the school closure. Our school Canteen will operate a free Breakfast Club, subsidised 11am Break and will take pre-orders for Lunchtime.

The school will comply fully with all health and safety measures that are required. There is an Updated School Response Plan in place. Guidelines for re-opening will be issued to students and parents as in the past with students having an **Induction Programme** on Monday morning. It is imperative to stress the importance of recommencing the Induction Programme that entails hand washing, sanitising, physical distancing, safe movement around the campus and wellbeing for all. **Students and staff must wear masks** as before. Maximum **ventilation** will be maintained at all times.

In this regard, students must fill out a **Student Declaration Form** that will be made available via SMS and your childs TEAMS account.

Kind regards,

John Nolan

Principal.